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Thank you Martin, we have added your request for delegation status to the agenda. Please
let us know if you would like to include any submission on the public agenda.
 
Kind regards,
 

Elizabeth Hunt, MPA
Manager, Legislative Services
City Clerk’s Office, Legal Services
City of London

 
P.O. Box 5035 | London, ON, N6A 4L9
P: 519.661.CITY (2489) x 5884 | Fax: 519-661-5933
ehunt@london.ca | www.london.ca
 
 
From: Martin Horak <mhorak@uwo.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 5:33 PM
To: Hunt, Elizabeth <ehunt@london.ca>
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: June 24 Meeting of the Governance Working Group

 
Hi Elizabeth - I apologize for my slow reply. Yes, please do put me on the agenda for
the meeting. I'll cc you on an email with a couple of follow up points to Deputy Mayor Lewis in a
few minutes.
 
Thanks and all the best,
 
Martin  
 




